
City staff looking for a new
Land Management System
On Nov. 22 the city released a Request for Proposals (RFP) for
a new Land Management System software program.

The city’s Land Management System rests at the core of all
data  related  to  building  permits,  entitlements,  code
enforcement cases and general plan zoning, and specific plan
amendment applications and more.

The  Land  Management  System  is  used  every  day  to  enter,
retrieve, or update thousands of records. The city’s current
system  is  old  and  in  need  of  replacement,  so  a  project
management consulting team has been retained to guide the city
through the selection of a new system.

To ensure its broadest use and functionality, a stakeholder
group spanning all city departments conducted workshops with
the project management consultants to develop a project scope
to meet the disparate needs of multiple city departments.

The RFP is open until Jan. 3, 2018. Staff provided a longer
window  than  normal  for  applicants  to  respond  due  to  the
holiday season. Release of the RFP represents a major step
forward in the update of this critical information system.
Goals  for  the  new  software  system  include  greater
connectivity, enhanced analytical abilities, and easier data
entry and retrieval.

This  process  will  continue  to  require  time  and  attention
throughout the city, however, the update is critical and will
allow city staff to better serve the public through speed,
efficiencies and advanced technologies, and the city will have
the flexibility to add increased functionality in the future.
Stay tuned for more updates in this exciting process.
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